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August 16th, 2021

Dear Deswita Rosra

We are pleased to inform you that your paper entitled “THE LEADING SECTOR FOR WEST SUMATRA

IN FACING THE ASEAN ECONOMIC COMMUNITY (AEC)” has been accepted for presentation in 2nd

ELEHIC 2021 (The Second Economic, Law, Education, and Humanities International Conference 2021)

after peer review by the editorial board. Please note that the conference will be held on 9th – 10th September

2021 via Platform ZOOM virtually.

This is an excellent opportunity for you to publish and disseminate your research. All accepted papers will be

published in Proceeding by Knowledge E (KnE). KnE will to WoS to be indexed. The Proceeding directly

indexed by DOAJ, Google Scholar, EBSCO

And, selected papers can be published in the Journal CULINGUA indexed by DOAJ by confirmation.

We truly appreciate your interest in our conference and do not hesitate to email us at elehic@bunghatta.ac.id or

in Telegram Group http://bit.ly/PresenterGroupELEHIC2021 if you have any inquiries and more information

please visit the website https://elehic.bunghatta.ac.id.

Thank you for your participation and we look forward to welcoming and seeing you at the Second ELEHIC

2021.

Stay Healthy and Have a nice day.

Best Regards,

Dr. Yusrita Yanti, M.Hum
Chairperson of the second ELEHIC

Dr. Zaitul
Chairman of Publications
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